
Public Comment Correspondence - Joan Buhl 

From: Joan Buhl <joanbuhl@gmail.com>  
Sent: Friday, January 15, 2021 6:31 AM 
To: Council District 8 <District8@longbeach.gov> 
Cc: Mayor <Mayor@longbeach.gov>; Council District 1 <District1@longbeach.gov>; Council District 2 
<District2@longbeach.gov>; Council District 3 <District3@longbeach.gov>; Council District 4 
<District4@longbeach.gov>; Council District 5 <District5@longbeach.gov>; Council District 6 
<District6@longbeach.gov>; Council District 7 <District7@longbeach.gov>; Council District 9 
<District9@longbeach.gov>; Tom Modica <Tom.Modica@longbeach.gov>; Monique DeLaGarza 
<Monique.DeLaGarza@longbeach.gov>; CityAttorney <CityAttorney@longbeach.gov>; City Auditor's 
Office <Auditor@longbeach.gov> 
Subject: Pacific Place Project 
 
-EXTERNAL- 

 
Dear Councilmembers and Mayor,  
 
I write as a concerned citizen.  My family has resided in Long Beach for over 100 years.  This is a city I love.  My 
concern is the proposed storage facility and RV parking lost on the Riverpark land.  Please take time to consider the 
impact this will have on the surrounding neighborhood.  We would be much better served by having a greenspace 
to help with noise and air pollution. I urge you to look into this issue and lead with your heart. 
 
Sincerely, 
Joan Buhl 
 
District 8 
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